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MEETING NOTICE 
 
Members of the Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority (PSTA) Board of 

Directors, along with PSTA staff, will be attending the American Bus 

Benchmarking Group (ABBG) meeting in the Board Room at PSTA 

Headquarters, 3201 Scherer Drive, St. Petersburg, at 12:00 PM on 

Tuesday, January 31, 2017.  No action will take place by the PSTA Board.  

The public is welcome to attend this meeting, but public comment will not 

be taken. 


